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Heller: Country Desperate for Effective Approach to Job Creation 

(Washington, DC) –U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) responded to the August unemployment figures released by the Department of Labor today:  
“I’m frustrated by the news that the economy has not created any net jobs for August. I want America to return to a period of optimism and economic growth that we know this nation can achieve.  As I travel throughout Nevada, I have seen very clearly that the bailouts, stimulus plans and over-reaching regulations of this Administration are not effective tools for getting Nevadans back to work. Our state and our nation cannot afford any more talk about creating jobs; we need action. 

“This week I sent a letter to President Obama outlining for him what Nevadans need to overcome highest unemployment rate in the country. Implementing fundamental tax reform, establishing certainty for individuals and businesses, reducing our federal deficit and shaping a sound energy policy are necessary steps to grow our economy. Our country is desperate for an effective, sober approach to job creation, and I look forward to working with the President and my Democratic and Republican colleagues to help create much-needed opportunities for unemployed Americans,” said Senator Heller. 
A copy of the letter that Senator Heller sent to President Obama is attached. 
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